
3rd September 2018
        Rothesay Detachment Army Cadets
        Broadcroft Lane, Rothesay, PA20 9BA

F.A.O Andrea Moir
Senior Area Committee Assistant B&C
Argyll & Bute Council
22 Hill Street
Dunoon
PA23 7AP

Dear Andrea,

Rothesay Army Cadets- Rothesay Common Good Fund Application

I write to acknowledge receipt of the cheque sent in relation to the above for the value of £399.95. On behalf of the 
detachment I would like to thank the committee for their contribution towards getting new expedition equipment.

This is a great part of our syllabus and having good equipment is bonus especially when some cadets cannot afford 
to purchase this equipment on their own. We will now be able to have some equipment on hand for them to use and 
keep serviceable.

Once again thank you, it is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

PMcIntyre

Paul McIntyre
Staff Sergeant Instructor
Detachment Commander –Rothesay 
West Lowland Bn ACF


